
With a career spanning over
30 years, Suddi Raval has
been involved in the scene
since the birth of Acid House
where his roots in the
Hacienda nightclub,
Manchester, saw ‘Hardcore
Uproar’ (which he wrote with
Jonathan Donaghy) under the
name ‘Together’ reach
number 12 in the UK singles
charts - A significantly
historical moment for the
Acid House movement and the
electronic music scene.
He went on to release a
number of EP’s under various
pseudonyms and has
performed alongside many of
the worlds most respected
DJ’s and artists.

// Suddi Raval // 



Suddi Raval has since scored
the soundtracks for over a
hundred video games
including Spiderman,
Simpsons, Star Wars, Batman,
Harry Potter and the Marvel
series LEGO video games. He
is the author and illustrator
of ‘A Brief History of Acid
House’ and taught music
production and dance music
history at the Brit School.

Suddi has been producing
Electro and Acid House
under his own name for a
variety of labels including
We’re Going Deep, Balkan,
Furthur Electronix,
Reflections of Yesterday,
Suena Hermosa, Deep Down
Dirty, Ostrich and Downfall
to name a few, with a vast
number of exciting releases
yet to come, this distinctly
talented creator’s voyage
through sound and imprint on
the scene are unquestionably
eternal!



// Links // 

Discogs

Resident Advisor

Soundcloud

Instagram

For Bookings 
Contact

Mariana @ Suena
Agency 

Website

Bandcamp

https://www.discogs.com/artist/273799-Suddi-Raval
https://ra.co/dj/suddiraval
https://soundcloud.com/suddi-raval
https://www.instagram.com/suddiraval/?fbclid=IwAR1XteY5Yts1ktHCH84FKJHZ_FB-NxWVrixUziGY-svkP9mW3FFbXZWuxBA
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